
Thank you for all your help!

Our  website  depends  on  your  generosity  whether  you
are our readers, our advertisers or our sponsors. We have put
out some calls over social media this year appealing for your
help to ensure that our site continues to exist.

We would like to say thank you to all of you who have donated
online. Those of you who have made a regular or a one-off
donation are extremely kind and generous. So thank you!

We welcome local advertisers and our media rates are very
reasonable.  Have  a  look  here  if  you  have  an  Edinburgh
business which would benefit from some online promotion.

And if you would like to donate again or for the very first
time then please feel free to click below! We work hard to
bring you the news and to keep our overheads low, but we are
very grateful for any donations.

Our second print edition will be available for distribution
later today. If you would like some copies for you, for your
office  or  business  then  get  in  touch!
editor@theedinburghreporter.co.uk  

The next edition of The Edinburgh Reporter in print will be
published on 31 March 2017 to ensure that you have profiles of
as many council candidates as  we can interview by then.

If you are standing in the council election in Edinburgh then
get in touch to book in your interview!
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